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A Presentation Regarding Due Diligence for the Ramp to Vasquez Boulevard from 

Brighton Boulevard at E. 68th Avenue

Summary & Background 

City Council requested staff perform due diligence related to closing the ramp to Vasquez 

Boulevard from Brighton Boulevard at E. 68th Avenue. Brighton Boulevard and Vasquez 

Boulevard are owned and maintained by the Colorado Department of Transportation 

(CDOT). Staff collected traffic data along E. 68th Avenue and at the ramp from Brighton 

Boulevard to Vasquez Boulevard. Staff has also coordinated with CDOT staff and other 

agencies regarding this matter. A presentation will be given to City Council related to the 

findings of the traffic data and other factors as part of this due diligence process. CDOT 

representatives will be attending the meeting.

Staff will also present an update on the Safe Routes to School Grant Program.

Staff Responsible (Department Head):  Larius Hassen, Director of Public Works

Staff Presenting:  Shawn Poe, PE, CFM, City Engineer

Financial Impact:  N/A. Presentation only.
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